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any devices to read.
how such performances help homosexual
Russian men to create their own
social spaces and selves, in
meaningful relation to others with
whom they share a "nontraditional
orientation."
Would You Feed a Fish a Frog? Aimee
Hughes 2019-01-29 Would you feed a
fish a frog? A Llama a lollipop? To
read these questions and more...in
this book you should hop!
Venice is a Fish: A Cultural Guide
Tiziano Scarpa 2010-07-09 Built on an
inverted forest, paved with a
tortoiseshell of boulders, Venice is
a maze of tiny alleys, bridges and
squares. Tiziano Scarpa wanders
through the city, recounting the
customs and secrets that only
Venetians know. With everything from
practical advice for aspiring
Venetian lovers to hints at where to
find the best bacaro, Scarpa waves
the tourist in the right direction
and, without naming a single
restaurant, hotel or bar, relates the
secret language needed to experience
the real Venice. So ignore the street
signs - why fight the labyrinth?
Venice, the fish, is ready to swallow
you whole.
What Makes a Fish a Fish? Andi Cann
2020-06-15
Eat Like a Fish Bren Smith 2019-08-05
'I used to be a commercial fisherman,
chasing your dinner on the high seas
for a living, but now I farm twenty
acres of saltwater, growing a mix of
sea greens and shellfish.' In Eat
Like a Fish Bren Smith - a former
commercial fisherman turned

A Fish, a Bug Sandra Iversen
2009-01-01 Simple text and
photographs explore some simularities
between fish and insects. Suggested
level: junior.
Singing for a Fish Stewart F.
Sanderson 1975*
I Wish to Be a Fish Phil Pidluznyj
2017-09-24 Anthology
How to Tempt a Fish Popular mechanics
magazine 1950
Does Wearing a Hat Change the
Demeanour of a Fish? A Behavioural
Study of the Manipulation of Active
Photolocation in the Benthis Fish
Tripterygion Delaisi Jascha Dehm 2015
Roll Over, Tchaikovsky! Stephen Amico
2014-06-15 Centered on the musical
experiences of homosexual men in St.
Petersburg and Moscow, this groundbreaking study examines how postSoviet popular music both informs and
plays off of a corporeal
understanding of Russian male
homosexuality. Drawing upon
ethnography, musical analysis, and
phenomenological theory, Stephen
Amico offers an expert technical
analysis of Russian rock, pop, and
estrada music, dovetailing into an
illuminating discussion of homosexual
men's physical and bodily perceptions
of music. He also outlines how
popular music performers use song
lyrics, drag, physical movements,
images of women, sexualized male
bodies, and other tools and tropes to
implicitly or explicitly express
sexual orientation through
performance. Finally, Amico uncovers
afisha
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restorative ocean farmer - shares a
bold new vision for the future of
food: seaweed. Part memoir, part
manifesto, through tales that span
from his childhood in Newfoundland to
his years on the high seas aboard
commercial fishing trawlers, from
pioneering new forms of ocean farming
to surfing the frontiers of the food
movement, Smith introduces the world
of sea-based agriculture and
advocates getting ocean vegetables
onto our plates. There are thousands
of edible varieties in the sea! Here
he shows how we can transform our
food system while enjoying delicious,
nutritious, locally grown produce,
and how restorative ocean farming has
the potential to create millions of
new jobs and protect our planet in
the face of climate change, rising
populations, and finite food
resources. Also included are recipes
from acclaimed chefs Brooks Headley
and David Santos. Written with the
humour and swagger of a fisherman
telling a late-night tale, this is a
monumental work of deeply personal
food policy that will profoundly
change the way we think about what we
eat.
Attempt to Impeach Donald Trump Declassified Government Documents,
Investigation of Russian Election
Interference & Legislative Procedures
for the Impeachment White House
2017-06-29 Since the beginning of his
presidential term president Donald
Trump is faced with constant
criticism for his business projects
in Russia and his connections with
the Russian authorities. On June 12th
2017 US Congressman Brad Sherman
submitted the Resolution for
Impeaching Donald John Trump,
President of the United States, for
high crimes and misdemeanors. This
book presents the latest
investigation results, declassified
documents, transcripts and reports of
various US security agencies and
other actors involved in the
investigation of the Russian
Interference in the 2016 United
States Elections and the connection
of the American president with the
Russian Government. This book will
provide all necessary information on
the event that can easily turn out to
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be the biggest political scandal in
the modern American history.
Contents: Impeachment: An Overview of
Constitutional Provisions, Procedure,
and Practice Efforts to Impeach
Donald Trump Russian Interference in
the 2016 United States Elections
Documents Related to Russian
Interference Executive Order - Taking
Additional Steps to Address the
National Emergency With Respect to
Significant Malicious Cyber-Enabled
Activities Russian Cyber Activity –
The Grizzly Steppe Report Assessing
Russian Activities and Intentions in
Recent US Elections Joint Statement
on Committee Inquiry into Russian
Intelligence Activities National
Security Agency Report Documents &
Transcripts Related to Impeachment
Attempt Dismissal of James Comey
James Comey FBI Farewell Letter
Representative Al Green Calls for
Trump Impeachment Jason Chaffetz
Letter to FBI Over Comey Memo
Appointment of Special Counsel to
Investigate Russian Interference With
the 2016 Presidential Election and
Related Matters Comey Statement for
the Record Senate Select Committee on
Intelligence Impeaching Donald John
Trump, President of the United
States, for High Crimes and
Misdemeanors
Freedom of Speech in Russia Daphne
Skillen 2016-11-25 This book traces
the life of free speech in Russia
from the final years of the Soviet
Union to the present. It shows how
long-cherished hopes for an open
society in which people would speak
freely and tell truth to power fared
under Gorbachev’s glasnost; how free
speech was a real, if fractured,
achievement of Yeltsin’s years in
power; and how easy it was for Putin
to reverse these newly won freedoms,
imposing a ‘patrimonial’ media that
sits comfortably with old autocratic
and feudal traditions. The book
explores why this turn seemed so
inexorable and now seems so
entrenched. It examines the
historical legacy, and Russia’s
culturally ambivalent perception of
freedom, which Dostoyevsky called
that ‘terrible gift’. It evaluates
the allure of western consumerism and
Soviet-era illusions that stunted the
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initial promise of freedom and
democracy. The behaviour of
journalists and their apparent
complicity in the distortion of their
profession come under scrutiny. This
ambitious study covering more than 30
years of radical change looks at
responses ‘from above’ and ‘from
below’, and asks whether the players
truly understood what was involved in
the practice of free speech.
Muhammad, Encyclopaedia of Seerah
Afzal-ur-Rahman 1981
Contemporary Russian Cinema Vlad
Strukov 2016-04-12 Analysing films by
established directors such as Sokurov
and Zel'dovich, as well as lesserknown filmmakers like Balabanov and
Kalatozishvili, this book explores
the particular style of film
presentation that has emerged in
Russia since 2000, characterised by
its use of highly abstract concepts
and visual language.
The Economist 2012
A Fish a Wolf a Mouse and a Raindrop
Bethany Bull 2014-02-18 A Fish A
Mouse A Wolf and a Raindrop is a
collection of short stories for the
young intermediate reader. Included
are: Max and Goldie, a story about
the life of fish; The Wolf of Ghost
Mountain, a story about animals being
captured; Brown and His Wonderful
Escape, about a mousely adventure;
and Blue, The Story of a Raindrop,
where the process of evaporation is
told in a context young readers will
find fun. Exquisitely color
illustrated this book is a good
transition from younger children's
books to chapter books. Life lessons
are not forced but easily integrated
into the story.
Gain-Cell Embedded DRAMs for LowPower VLSI Systems-on-Chip Pascal
Meinerzhagen 2017-07-06 This book
pioneers the field of gain-cell
embedded DRAM (GC-eDRAM) design for
low-power VLSI systems-on-chip
(SoCs). Novel GC-eDRAMs are
specifically designed and optimized
for a range of low-power VLSI SoCs,
ranging from ultra-low power to
power-aware high-performance
applications. After a detailed review
of prior-art GC-eDRAMs, an analytical
retention time distribution model is
introduced and validated by silicon
afisha

measurements, which is key for lowpower GC-eDRAM design. The book then
investigates supply voltage scaling
and near-threshold voltage (NTV)
operation of a conventional gain cell
(GC), before presenting novel GC
circuit and assist techniques for NTV
operation, including a 3-transistor
full transmission-gate write port,
reverse body biasing (RBB), and a
replica technique for optimum refresh
timing. Next, conventional GC
bitcells are evaluated under
aggressive technology and voltage
scaling (down to the subthreshold
domain), before novel bitcells for
aggressively scaled CMOS nodes and
soft-error tolerance as presented,
including a 4-transistor GC with
partial internal feedback and a 4transistor GC with built-in
redundancy.
Rethinking Class in Russia Suvi
Salmenniemi 2016-04-08 Social
differentiation, poverty and the
emergence of the newly rich
occasioned by the collapse of the
Soviet Union have seldom been
analysed from a class perspective.
Rethinking Class in Russia addresses
this absence by exploring the manner
in which class positions are
constructed and negotiated in the new
Russia. Bringing an ethnographic and
cultural studies approach to the
topic, this book demonstrates that
class is a central axis along which
power and inequality are organized in
Russia, revealing how symbolic,
cultural and emotional dimensions are
deeply intertwined with economic and
material inequalities. Thematically
arranged and presenting the latest
empirical research, this
interdisciplinary volume brings
together work from both Western and
Russian scholars on a range of
spheres and practices, including
popular culture, politics, social
policy, consumption, education, work,
family and everyday life. By engaging
with discussions in new class
analysis and by highlighting how the
logic of global neoliberal capitalism
is appropriated and negotiated vis-àvis the Soviet hierarchies of value
and worth, this book offers a
multifaceted and carefully
contextualized picture of class
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relations and identities in
contemporary Russia and makes a
contribution to the theorisation of
class and inequality in a post-Cold
War era. As such it will appeal to
those with interests in sociology,
anthropology, geography, political
science, gender studies, Russian and
Eastern European studies, and media
and cultural studies.
A Fish, a Fish, My Kingdom for a
Fish: Fishing Journal Log Book,
Notebook Record of Your Fishing
Trips. Ideal for Serious and Hobby
Anglers, Fishermen Miss Quotes
2019-02-15 Whether you prefer
occasional recreational freshwater or
saltwater fishing or are a serious
angler we have the perfect Fishing
Journal Log Book for you so you
always keep track of where you have
Fished, when and what the conditions
were, and of course, your catch Fish
Journal Record Book Guidelines on
what Fishing essentials to bring with
you and what to put in your tackle
box Detailed 2-page record of each
Fishing trip including; location,
weather, moon phase, water clarity,
bait used, details of fish caught and
of course a record of the one that
got away Stunning cover design Easy
to use Index at back to refer back to
your best results Numbered pages
Handy space to put photo from each
Fishing adventure 6" wide x 9" high,
120 pages Ideal gift for all
Fishermen and Fisherwomen and those
who love Fishing and walking for any
occasion including Christmas,
Birthday, Mothers day, Thank You,
Fathers day, or other event Do you
want to keep a record of your Fishing
trips? Do you want to track fishing
conditions over time to compare your
success with season, weather, moon
phase or water conditions? Why Choose
Our Fish Fishing Journal Log Book
FULL RECORD OF YOUR FISHING TRIPS Keep your memories safe by recording
where you have fished, who was with
you, what the weather and water
conditions were. What mon phase you
were fishing under and much more
GORGEOUS COVER DESIGN - Yes, we know
you don't judge a book by its cover but this book will spark joy whenever
you take it out. We have a range of
beautiful Fishing Journals for you to
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choose from CATCH PHOTO - We included
a space for you to stick a photo of
your best catch, so you have a visual
memory of a great outdoor experience
SPACE FOR NOTES - It's not just the
photo and specifics of the catch,
it's also about keeping a record of
the actual location and your
experience there so you can track
patterns in fishing results over time
DETAILED RECORD PAGES - 2 full pages
per trip PERFECT SIZE - at 6 x 9"
(15.24 x 22.86 cm) it is a convenient
size to comfortably fit into a bag.
Take it with you when you go Fishing.
DELIGHTFUL GIFT - Whatever the event
our Fishing Journal makes an ideal
gift for Anglers and all recreational
Fishing enthusiasts: Christmas,
Birthday, Mother's day, Thank You,
Father's day Miss Quotes designs and
creates unique outstanding notebooks,
log books, planners, journals and
wall art for thoughtful and caring
gifts for all the important people in
your life, including you! If you love
this Fishing Journal Record Book
check out my other Journals and
Notebooks. Just search Amazon for
Miss Quotes Journals or Miss Quotes
Note Books
To Catch a Fish Kyoko Heshiimu
2017-02-06 The poems collected in To
Catch a Fish depict vividly the
absurdities of dating in New York
City and the personal explorations of
a woman in urban society. The writing
is a combination of confession and
imagination. It calls into question
what is fiction and what is truth and
explores moments where innocence and
scandal coexist.
Lord, Send a Fish Dorothy Colbath
1982
Once Upon a Fish Gordon Rock
2020-04-07 It can be intimidating to
shop for fish, even more so to
prepare it once you have the perfect
type of fish on hand. From shellfish
to wild caught fish, you will learn
how to prepare homemade fish recipes
with the help of this fish recipe
book. Today you can learn how to make
delicious fish recipes such as: •
Ginger and Sesame Salmon Salad •
Ginger and Lemon Cod with Broccoli
and Rice • Wild Mackerel with Crushed
Potatoes • Chilean Sea Bass with
Spinach Pesto • Cilantro and Garlic
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Shrimp • Black Bass with Rosemary
Vinaigrette • Pan Roasted Halibut
with Corona Beans • Broiled Sesame
Salmon • and even more! To learn how
to make these delicious fish recipes,
make sure to snag a copy of this fish
recipe book and start making homemade
fish recipes today!
How to Buy a Fish? Maxwell Stone
2005-09-01 Follow Ally the Cat as he
attempts to purchase a new fish and
learns some lessons about the fish
business and the cats in it. You may
even learn a few things about
yourself.
Baby Goofy Catches a Fish Ann D.
Hardy 1987 The Disney babies' day is
detailed in rhyme.
To a Fish Leigh Hunt 19??
Is a Fish a Good Pet for Me? Jason
Brainard 2019-07-15 They stay in a
tank, don't require walking or
litter, and are often quite
beautiful. It's no wonder many people
choose fish as pets. Fish ownership
isn't all easy. This book explains
why it's important to maintain a
healthy environment for your pet fish
and how to do so. Readers will learn
the different types of habitats and
the equipment that fish require to
thrive. Vivid photographs and helpful
fact boxes highlight important
concepts and strengthen reader
comprehension.
My Mother is a Fish William Faulkner
2000 This book is a powerful
discussion of the novels, short
stories, and poems of William
Faulkner. Intended for both the
general reader as well as those
already fully acquainted with his
work, My Mother is a Fish illustrates
the wisdom and genius of this great
modernist of classical twentieth
century American Literature. Janet C.
Nosek provides a personal commentary
on quotations and short passages that
show the wide range of style,
language, themes, and connections
found in Faulkner's fiction. Both
instructive and entertaining, this
book will be of great interest to
literary scholars and a helpful
ancillary text as well.
Troubled Waters Daniel Mannix
2014-01-13 An unusual and captivating
account of the challenges faced by
two unforgettable goldfish
afisha

unexpectedly washed out of a garden
pool into the poisoned and heatpolluted waters of a great river.
A Fish, a Frog, and a Gnome Jennise
Conley 2012-05-01 Did you know that
even a newborn baby gains lifelong
benefit from story time? Neuroeducational studies have found that
the brain is most impressionable to
the nuances of languages during the
first three years of life, and that
the ritual of storytelling enhances
problem-solving, decision-making, and
even an understanding of abstract
ideas. In fact, reading to your young
children is more than a shared
pleasure; it's an essential routine
that is best introduced long before
your children express an interest.
Now, education specialist Jennise
Conley, founder of the Energy and
Sciences Education Initiative,
presents an indispensable, earlydevelopment resource in the form of
her whimsical, charming children's
book, A Fish, a Frog, and a Gnome: My
Favorite Poems. Through three easyto-read, playful rhymes and vibrant
illustrations, this book is certain
to help engage children and students
in a lifelong joy of reading while
helping to sharpen their cognitive
abilities and tap into the power of
their young imaginations. Presented
in large, clean letters with eyecatching, colorful pictures, the
three delightful, whimsical rhymes
featured in this book will help start
an early ritual of reading that is
both fun and reader friendly, while
at the same time enhancing cognitive
development. Themed around three
wishes, the rhymes introduce children
to this abstract notion through
clear, comprehensible stories. "The
First Wish" features a young child
who wishes to catch a fish, and
instead finds something very
different. "The Second Wish"
spotlights a bespectacled frog, who
wishes that he was a dog with
surprising, silly results. "The Third
Wish" finds a gnome at home, grumpily
sleeping on a piece of foam. In
addition, the book features a letter
to parents to help them make the most
of story time. From instructions on
the best practices for reading to
newborns to the importance of
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repetition in the human brain, this
instructional letter will enable any
parent to make the most out of
reading to lend comfort, facilitate
the processing of information, and
make story time a perennially fun
experience for your child. By
portraying books as a treasure trove
of exciting mysteries and new ideas
to discover, you'll share with your
children a magical world that will
become a natural, and deeply
meaningful, part of your child's
life.
Slap Him with a Fish Crystal Crawford
2019-08-15 Slap Him with a Fish is a
crash course in the craft of fiction
for beginning to intermediate fiction
writers. Written by an indie author
and writing instructor and made to
address often-asked questions from
the author's students and fellow
writers, this handbook covers an
assortment of writing topics. Told in
a conversational, easily digested
format, this book provides an indepth look at the craft of fiction
with a practical-yet-encouraging
perspective. Topics covered include:
What Makes a Story "Work" Creating
Emotional Impact The Writing Process
Terminology Genres and Genre
Expectations The True Meaning of
Show, Don't Tell Backstory and the
Iceberg Theory Significant Detail
versus Excess Detail Writing for an
Audience How Characters, Setting,
Plot, and Theme Interconnect Hooking
Your Reader Crafting Realistic
Conflict & Building Story Tension
Thematic Threads and Emotional
Resonance Using Description in Your
Story Using Exposition in Your Story
Point of View (POV) Narrative Style &
Authorial Voice Crafting Strong
Dialogue Making Every Word Count
Worldbuilding Developing Characters
Plotting & Planning Basic Story
Structure Drafting: Tips for getting
started The Magic of "Flow" Surviving
the Suck How To Finish That First
Draft! Editing/Rewriting Tips for
Self-Editing Choosing a Title and
Writing a Blurb/Description
Publishing Options And more! Grab
this handy resource now and level up
your skills in the craft of fiction.
A Fish a Mouse a Wolf and a Raindrop
Bethany Bull 2014-02-11 A Fish A Wolf
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A Mouse and a Raindrop is a
collection of short stories for the
young intermediate reader. Included
are: Max and Goldie, a story about
the life of fish; The Wolf of Ghost
Mountain, a story about animals being
captured; Brown and His Wonderful
Escape, about a mousely adventure;
and Blue, The Story of a Raindrop,
where the process of evaporation is
told in a context young readers will
find fun. Exquisitely color
illustrated this book is a good
transition from younger children's
books to chapter books. The lessons
are not forced but easily integrated
into the ending of the story.
Хенри Матиссе В. Садков 1984
Mapping Innovation: A Playbook for
Navigating a Disruptive Age Greg
Satell 2017-05-26 Map the innovation
space—and blaze a path to profits and
growth Countless books, articles, and
other advice promise leaders
solutions to the complex challenges
they face. Some offer quick, silverbullet remedies—a straight line to
success!—and some are so technical
that readers get lost before they
begin. Now, there’s Mapping
Innovation, a refreshing alternative
in the crowded business innovation
space. Engaging and informative
without sacrificing substance and
expertise, this groundbreaking guide
provides thorough background on some
of the greatest innovations of the
past century as well as . It details
the processes that advanced them from
inception to world-changing
products—and shows you how to
replicate their success. Business
innovation expert Greg Satell helps
you find your way by revealing the
four models of innovation: Basic
Research, Breakthrough Innovation,
Sustaining Innovation, and Disruptive
Innovation. One size does not fit
all, so he provides a framework—the
Innovation Matrix—for discovering
which “type” of innovation process
best suits the problem you need to
solve. It’s about asking the right
questions, so that you can apply the
right strategies to the problems you
need to solve. In the end, you’ll
have a crystal clear model for
disrupting the marketplace, scaling
your efforts to propel your
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enterprise forqward, and leverage
digital platforms to your advantage.
Mapping Innovation offers a simple
and accessible but powerful approach
to developing a strategy that will
put you light years ahead of the
competition!.
School Home Connection - a Fish, a
Bug S. i 2012-01-01 Activity booklet
that consolidates the skills learned
in each corresponding factual book.
Links school with home by engaging
parents to work alongside their
child, to complete revision of key
literacy learning skills.
Venice Is a Fish Tiziano Scarpa
2009-11 An award-winning Italian
writer wanders the maze of tiny
alleys, bridges, canals, and squares
of Venice to explore the customs,
history, lore, and secrets that only
Venetians know, offering practical
advice on everything from how to
balance while standing on a gondola,
to where lovers can find the best
hiding places, to the finer points of
Venetian etiquette. 17,500 first
printing.
Venice Is a Fish Tiziano Scarpa 2009
Built on an inverted forest, paved
with a tortoiseshell of boulders,
Venice is a maze of tiny alleys,
bridges and squares. Tiziano Scarpa
wanders through the city, recounting
the customs and secrets that only
Venetians know. With everything from
practical advice for aspiring
Venetian lovers to hints at where to
find the best bacaro, Scarpa waves
the tourist in the right direction
and, without naming a single
restaurant, hotel or bar, relates the
secret language needed to experience
the real Venice. So ignore the street
signs - why fight the labyrinth?
Venice, the fish, is ready to swallow
you whole.
Non/fiction 2003
How to Tempt a Fish Popular Mechanics
2008 Filled with more fishing lore
than one angler could amass in a
lifetime, here is a classic volume
that could come only from the editors
of Popular Mechanics. Originally
published in 1950, How to Tempt a
Fish draws its knowledge from expert
fishermen of all stripes--fly, lake,
surf, deep-sea, and even ice fishing
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enthusiasts. Unique in that it covers
so many aspects of one of America’s
favorite individual sports (there are
at least 44 million people who fish
in the United States alone), it
offers insider advice that has stood
the test of time. Among the topics
covered in wonderful classic blackand-white line illustrations are: fly
casting, bait casting, and salt-water
fishing; gathering and using live
bait; caring for your rods; tying
knots and splices; and retrieving
lost lures and lines. There’s also
guidance on when and where to fish;
how to fish through the ice; how to
mount your own prize catches; how to
stock a fish pond; how to cook in
camp, and so much more. Plus, there
are the many tips that beginner and
expert alike will find ingenious: how
to make an inflatable life preserver
for your tackle box so it won’t get
lost if it falls out of the boat, or
fashion a tangle-proof case for
fishing flies from an old piece of
garden hose. All the information
remains valid for today’s fishing
hobbyists. Redesigned and repackaged
using the terrific original
illustrations, this is the perfect
gift for every fishing fan.
Tsarina's Daughter Ellen Alpsten
2021-07-08 Born into the House of
Romanov to the all-powerful Peter the
Great and Catherine I, beautiful
Tsarevna Elizabeth is the envy of the
Russian empire. Insulated by luxury
and free from the burden of
statecraft with her younger brother
in line to take the throne after Tsar
Peter, Elizabeth is seemingly born to
pursue her passions. However,
following a string of untimely
deaths, including her father who dies
without naming his successor,
Elizabeth's idyllic world on the
sprawling royal estate is shaken. By
her twenties she is penniless and
powerless, and under threat from
Peter's would-be heirs. Elizabeth
must decide whether she is willing to
take up her role as Russia's ruler,
even if pursuing the throne requires
the greatest sacrifice of them all.
How to Tempt a Fish Popular Mechanics
Magazine 2012-09-01
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